
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Community Update regarding the state of finance for Lake Central School Corporation  

St. John, Indiana – December 8, 2017 

Lake Central School Corporation will host a presentation for the Tri-town community on Wednesday 
December 13, 2017. 

The purpose of the meeting is to present the challenges faced by our school community and conduct a 
discussion of proposed solutions and the impact those solutions would have on residents of the Lake 
Central school district. 

The meetings will be facilitated by Dr. Larry Veracco, Superintendent, and will offer an opportunity for 
the community to provide input to the Lake Central School Board of Trustees on the proposed solutions.  
The presentation will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Lake Central High School Auditorium.  (Attendees should 
park in the front of the building and enter through doors A or B.) Comments and suggestions will be 
heard during the meeting.  

Residents and business owners of the Tri-town community are encouraged to attend.  This meeting, 
represents more than a year of extensive community and stakeholder input and study.  The comments 
and input at these meetings will determine the next steps in providing funding for academic and 
educationally related programs, managing class size and retaining teachers. 

Contact: 

Lawrence Veracco,  Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
Lake Central School Corporation 
8260 Wicker Avenue 
St. John, IN 46373 
219.865.8507                lveracco@lcscmail.com 

tel:219.865.8507

